
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 12, 2025 
 
CONTACT 
Peter Jasinski 
peter.jasinski@mass.gov 
617-762-6847  
 

DCR Recreational Advisory: Hugh Farren 
Pedestrian Overpass    

  
WHAT:        Beginning Tuesday, September 16, 2025, and continuing through Friday, 

September 19, 2025, the Department of Conservation and Recreation 
(DCR) will conduct maintenance work at the Hugh Farren Pedestrian 
Overpass in the City of Boston from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The overpass will 
remain open for the duration of work.  

  
WHERE:       Hugh Farren Pedestrian Overpass in the City of Boston 

  

WHEN:         Tuesday, September 16, 2025 – Friday, September 19, 2025  
7 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  
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